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Milan, prot. n. MéZ é

Notification of extention of the deadline

With reference to the Competition for the conferral of 1 collaboration contract at the
DONDENA Research Centre of Universita Commerciale “Luigi Bocconi” (ref. n. 11397
of 24/06/2019), the deadline for the submission of the applications has now been extended
to 22 July, 5 p.m.

Bocceoni

The applications already submitted remain valid.

Milan, 01/07/2019

Director of the Regearch and Faculty Division

arcello Valtolina)

Universita
Bocconi
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